
Submitter: John Skokan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

It is so important to instill a vote of confidence in our election system.  It was been 

proven that illegal voting has occurred in Oregon and will continue until we stop the 

flawed system that has been created.  It’s time to go back to the drawing board and 

be fair and impartial…. If you care about the tax paying citizens! 


